
 

 
 

March 5, 2021 
 
 
The Honorable President and Members 
  of the Baltimore City Council 
Attn: Executive Secretary 
Room 409, City Hall 
100 N. Holliday Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
 

Re: City Council Bill 21-0020 – Baltimore City Commission for Women – Ex 
Officio Members 

 
Dear President and City Council Members: 
 

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 21-0020 for form and legal 
sufficiency.  This bill would add all female members of the Baltimore City Council as non-voting, 
ex officio members of the Baltimore City Commission for Women.  There is no legal impediment 
to the addition of these ex-officio members.   
 

Very truly yours, 
 

  
Hilary Ruley 
Chief Solicitor 

cc:   Matthew Stegman 
 Nina Themelis 
 Nikki Thompson 
 Elena DiPietro 
 Victor Tervala 
 Ashlea Brown 


